
Federal Communications Commission 7435
Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046 USA

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: PD97265NG

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to apply for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of
the FCC rules, based on the original FCC ID: PD97265NG, grant date: 03/21/2014, DTS permissive
change grant date: 05/19/2016 and NII permissive change grant date: 05/05/2016.

The equipment bearing the modified FCC ID: HFS GQ E100 is no different from the original equipment.

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the
changed identification.

Sincerely,

[New Grantee contact] Joyce Kuo

Date: March 16, 2020
[Title] Coordinator

[Department] Product Design Center
[E-mail] joyce.kuo@quantatw.com


